
From: Dale Watson
To: Emily Wilkins
Subject: Graduate Research and Travel Fellowship
Date: Monday, May 21, 2018 10:43:13 AM

Dear Emily B. Wilkins,

Recently, you submitted an application for the Graduate School’s Graduate Research and
Travel Fellowship for your upcoming conference, 2018 NASPA Assessment and Persistence
Conference.  With many applications and extremely limited funds, this is a very competitive process
and you unfortunately were not chosen for one of the Fellowships for this period.  Additionally, any
applications submitted after the deadline or which were not in compliance with the application
Guidelines were not considered.

You are invited to submit a Graduate Research and Travel Fellowship application a maximum
of once per travel period until being awarded a Fellowship during any fiscal year. 

We at the Graduate School wish you the very best at your conference and in your future
research endeavors.

The Graduate School
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